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A Few Words from your Chapter Directors..... 

Gratitude and Patience. 
 
If you know Michael, then getting him to say two words is getting a lot. We aren't 
even going to pretend that he is writing this.  
 
Michael's style is more of a "cuff em and stuff em". I have a daily reminder posted 
that says "You just can't shoot them."  We are grateful for the opportunity to serve 
you as your new CDs. We are asking for your patience as we navigate through 
this unfamiliar territory. We are pleased to have Steve and Deb as our assistants on 
this journey. We hope that this doesn't turn French as in "Reign of Terror". So, we 
would appreciate a "heads up" if you are unhappy with anything, before it is an "off 
with their heads". 
 
We extend a very big thanks to all of the staff that agreed to stay in their current po-
sitions and those members who stepped up to take on new positions. They are brave 
and hearty souls.  
 
We  appreciate the example of the directors that came before us. Dee had his sales-
man charm, Vanora her endless enthusiasm. Kelly had a sincere earnestness , Con-
nie  the biggest heart. Pete got us all ship-shape while Lynda paddled that boat with 
determination. 
 
It has been said a number of times that "this chapter runs itself". We sincerely hope 
so. To all our members, we will do our best to make being in Chapter X  enjoyable. 
We look forward to riding, camping, camaraderie and all the best things that being in 
GWRRA mean. 
 
         Michael & Vickie Miller 

 

 

 

 

 

DONõT FORGET THE NEXT CHAPTER GATHERING: 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2016ñ8:00 AM @ HOMETOWN BUFFET, VANCOUVER 
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Annual Rider Education Workshop  

By Rose and Bruce  

 

 
The Annual Washington District Rider Education Workshop is 5 March, 2016, at Rainier Hills Christian Fellowship, 
Buckley, WA.  Doors open 8:00 AM ð Workshop starts at 8:30 AM, ends at 5:00 PM. 
 

Along with the great classes on Group Riding Captain/Tail Gunner, CPR/Frist Aid, Motorist Awareness, and 
others, several guest speakers are scheduled. There is a possibility that Tilt works of Snohomish, WA. will be 

there.   Check them out in the current Wing World Magazine.          

You will find the registration form/flyer on Chapter X web site under Info.  (CTRL+Click Here to view flyer.)    I 

will also have registration forms at our chapter meeting.   

REMINDER!! 

GWRRA WING DING 38  

BILLINGS, MONTANA 

AUG 31dSEPTEMBER 3, 2016 

8*/( %*/( BGP #-";*/z 5)& #&"35005)4 

DONõT MISS RENO RENDEZOUS !! 

JULY 7- 9, 2016 

RENO, NEVADA 

              Call GWRRA at 800-843-9460 or visit the website for more information 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B42W4AW9pXWBNHFuV1ZTc2lISFE/view?pref=2&pli=1
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PLEASE LET OUR SUNSHINE LADY, VANORA VOLK KNOW OF ANY MEMBER WHO 
WOULD BE COMFORTED WITH A CARD OR TELEPHONE CALL. CONTACT HER 
ABOUT A MEMBER WHO IS SICK OR MAY NEED SOME ADDED SUPPORT.  WE ARE A 
CHAPTER  FAMILY!! 
 
ALSO, CONTACT VANORA WITH THE DATE OF A MEMBERôS  
BIRTHDAY, ANNIVERSARY OR CELEBRATION DAY SO  
THAT SHE CAN SEND A CARD. 

 

CHAPTER Xõs STORE 

             PATCHES      TEE SHIRTS 

Lg. Vancouver Rocker    $11.00  Men & Women:    $15.00  
Lg. Chapter X Rocker     $11.00  Longs                   $17.00 
Sm. GWRRA Patch         $  5.50 
Lg. GWRRA Patch     $12.50 

MISCELLANEOUS 
Chapter X Notebook w/Pen    $ 2.00 Phoenix Pins  $5.00 
Chapter X Pen      $ 1.00    GWRRA Vest Clip Chains $3.50 
Chapter X Antennae Flags    $15.00 Chapter X Hats  $15.00 
 
 

Swearing In ceremony during January Meeting, Itõs going to be a great year!!! 
Michael & Vickie Miller, CDs          Steve & Deb Pattison, Assistant CDs 
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A woman was taking a nap on Valentineõs Day afternoon. After she awoke, she told her husband, òI just 
dreamed that you gave me a gorgeous and expensive diamond necklace for Valentineõs Day! What do 
you think it means?ó 
òYouõll know tonight,ó he said. 
That evening, her husband came home with a small package for her. Thrilled, she opened it and found a 

book titled òThe Meaning of Dreams.ó 
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Gold Wing Road  

Riders Association 

www.gwrra.org/ 

Region Directors Cheri and Terry Huffman  

Assistant Directors Don and Sharon Weber  

Rider Educators Don and Christine Eide  

Membership Enhancement Bob and Becky Minor  

Asst. Membership Enhancement Bill & Nancy Lea  

Leadership Trainers Greg Hintz  

Treasurers Diana and Fred Bourke  

Webmaster Mark Bridge  

Newsletter Editor Maria Muirbrook  

Communication Officer Donna Deskin  

Vendor Coordinator Mary Hunter  

Region I Staff  

http://www.bigskyregioni.or/  

Washington District Staff  

http://www.gwrra -wa.org/  

WA District  Directors Reggie and Chuck Porter  

Asst. District Directors Anna and Wally Wallingford  

Asst. District Directors Garry and Maxine Alexander  

District Trainers Roy and Pearl McKenzie  

District Treasurers Mike and Bijou White  

Membership Coordinators Pete and Lynda Goetz  

District Rider Educators Dennis and Terri Black  

District Motorist Awareness Vic Parr  

District Webmaster Brad Kane  

District Couple of the Year Ron and Violet Urquart  

District COY/IOY Coordinators Ted and Debbie Moore  

District Ambassadors Gary and Diana Domas  
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HELPING THINGS TO STAY AFLOAT 

                                      FROM YOUR EDITOR, LYNDA GOETZ 

MOST OF THE GOOD THINGS THAT GET DONE IN A GROUP OF PEOPLE 
HAPPEN BECAUSE EVERYONE IS SHARING THE WORK  WITH THE BENEFIT OF  

HAVING FUN.  

WE GET TO WELCOME OUR NEW CHAPTER DIRECTORS, MICHAEL &  
VICKIE MILLER THIS MONTHðWHO HAVE SPENT MANY HOURS IN THE PAST 
PLANNING THE GREAT RIDES WE HAVE BEEN ON, MAKING  
RESERVATIONS FOR CAMPSITES, HELPING TO ORGANIZE FUND RAISING 

EVENTS AND SUPPORTING THE CHAPTER MEMBERS WHEN NEEDED. WHAT-

EVER THEY DID, IT WAS ALWAYS WITH THE INTENT TO BETTER THE CHAP-

TER AS A WHOLE.  LOOKING FORWARD TO SHARING MORE GOOD TIMES TO-

GETHER! 

REFERENCE WAS MADE ON THE FIRST PAGE OF THIS NEWSLETTER OF MY 

BOAT PADDLING ATTRIBUTESðANYTHING TO KEEP THINGS MOVINô AHEAD! 

PETE AND I BOTH ENJOYED OUR YEARS AS CDôSðNOT ONLY DID WE MAKE 

SOME GOOD FRIENDS BUT LAUGHTER WAS ALWAYS A PART OF ANY GET-

TOGETHERS. THANK YOU ALL FOR MAKING THINGS EASIER TO ACCOM-

PLISHðWE KNEW YOU HAD OUR BACKS! 

ONE OF THESE DAYS OUR BIKE WILL BE READY FOR RIDING. BY THE TIME 

SUMMER ARRIVES, WE HOPE TO BE ON THE ROAD AGAIN.  

KNOW MICHAEL & VICKIE APPRECIATE ANY IDEAS YOU MAY HAVE TO PLAN 
SOME TIME WITH OTHER MEMBERS, DURING THESE WINTER MONTHSð
EVEN IF WE HAVE TO TRAVEL ON 4 WHEELS.  ITS ALSO A GOOD WAY TO 
MEET OUR NEW MEMBERS TOO ! 
 
ITôS GREAT TO KNOW WE ARE ALL IN THIS BOAT TOGETHER! 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwirwqaA1-7JAhXBOiYKHRldBicQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmemesvault.com%2Ffunny-new-year-resolution%2F&psig=AFQjCNF3pgk1lDs7fXM1iqsi9bJEVRwpsg&ust=1450846541331711

